
This month, we’re excited to give back to our
community, and we’d love for you to be part of it!

We're hosting a Water Bottle Drive to support local
students as they head back to school.

All donations will go to Bakersfield Angels, an
incredible organization whose mission is to walk

alongside children, youth, and families in the
foster care community. They provide consistent
support through intentional giving, meaningful

relationships, and dedicated mentorship.
Let’s come together to make a difference. Every

donation helps — thank you for your support!
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THIS MONTH WE ARE GIVING
BACK & YOU CAN TO!

WE ARE LOOKING FOR 
16-32 OZ ALUMINUM WATER

BOTTLES
You can bring in your

water bottles from 
July 1- July 24



RAFFLE ALERT 

How to enter:
 Just stop by the front desk after your

adjustment and schedule your next visit —
it’s that easy!

Don’t miss your chance to make a splash
this summer!

WINNERS ANNOUNCED JULY 31  ST

OUR PATIENTS ARE THE
TOP DOGS!

Join us for our 5  annual Patient
Appreciation Day 

th

WE are celebrating YOU with a good
old-fashioned summer hot dog

cookout!
Join us on July 16th for some food,

fun, and gratitude.
 Stop by for your adjustment and
grab a bite on us — it’s our way of

saying thanks for being part of our
amazing patient family!


